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Greetings on behalf of the Enfield Montessori School, 
 

The Enfield Montessori School is located in Enfield, Connecticut and currently educates 167 

students from Pre-K through sixth grade. Our students come from Enfield and the surrounding 

towns as well as parts of Western Massachusetts. EMS is well known in local circles for its deep 

commitment to the development of the whole child by tending to the intellectual, spiritual, social 

and physical growth of each and every student.  
 

Through the strong support of our community partners, parents, and alumni, we 

are able to provide the materials required to create the best learning environment possible for our 

children. With this in mind, we are asking for your help in this undertaking. Please make a 

donation to our Mardi Gras Gala/Auction which we are holding on March 7, 2020. All 

proceeds from items donated by our sponsors are used to help offset the school’s operating costs. 

Previous auctions have provided our school with crucial resources such as new technology, 

classroom learning materials and innovative teacher training. 
 

The Enfield Montessori School is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization (Tax ID: 06-0847832), and 

all donations are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. Along with your donation we will 

list your donated item and your business listing in our auction catalog for that evening. 
 

The EMS family would greatly appreciate your help in making this year’s auction a success. 

Your donation will help inspire and support the development of strong, successful Montessori 

students. We would appreciate you providing the donation(s) to the address listed below on 

or before February 1, 2020. 
 

   Enfield Montessori School 

   1325 Enfield Street 

   Enfield, CT  06082 

   Attn: Auction 
 

If you have any questions or would like additional information about our school or the auction, 

please contact me at martha.prou@gmail.com.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Martha Prou 

Chairperson, EMS Auction Committee  
 


